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The project will include replacing the Route H bridge over Otter Slough in New Madrid County. The new structure
will be approximately 4 feet wider than the existing bridge and feature lower bridge rails to better accommodate agri-
cultural equipment.

Construction is expected to begin in early summer 2013, with completion in late summer 2013.

Aswork to replace the bridge is underway, the roadway will remain closed. By closing the road, MoDOT is able to
save money for other needed improvements. If MoDOT constructed a temporary bridge to keep the road open,
it would add approximately $250,000 to the cost of the project.

For more information, please contact Project Manager Eric Krapf at (573) 472-5261, Transportation Project Designer
David Blalock at (573) 472-5295 or MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK MODOT (275-6636).



